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The GWRRA Rider Education Program Team continues to explore different ways we can 

better serve the Membership during our collective recovery from the unexpected challenges 

caused by Covid 19. GWRRA Rider Education Program policy for any

GWRRA Member in the Levels Program who’s last on-bike course was “Range Only” 

requires their next on-bike course to be a “Full” course (with both a classroom and a range 

portion) to be eligible for level course fulfillment.

Due to the continued lack of classroom space available to accommodate Federal, State and 

Local distancing guidelines, temporarily, any Member with a rider course expiration on or 

after January 1, 2020 may renew their Level by participating in another Range Only class 

until December 31st, 2021.

Because many of us may be starting to ride again after a year or more, this decision was 

made to make it possible for more Members to participate in the valuable on-bike skill 

practice necessary to ride safely and proficiently.

We do encourage those Members able to attend a Full Rider Course when offered to do so in 

support of your District’s Rider Education Program and the Instructors who teach them. 

These courses are proven to be beneficial for all riders regardless of individual riding 

experience.

The RE Team posts all GWRRA Rider Education events submitted by Districts including 

rider courses and MEDIC FIRST AID (MFA) on the Association’s event page: 

http://gwrra.org/events/ where you can perform a search to learn what is available in your 

area.

We also suggest Members contact their District Educator for more information about what 

will be available throughout the year. Please take advantage of any courses and classes 

available to you.
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Notes From
Idaho District Ride Coordinator

Idaho District Ride Coordinator

April 2021

Well, here it is April!  We had snow, it melted, the weather teased 

us with a couple nice riding days, then it snowed again!  Breathe, 

it’ll get better.

Hi, everyone, time to start knocking the dust off and getting your 

preseason prep done.  Get yourselves in shape as well as your 

bike.  Spring is upon us and we’ll be riding for seafood and to 

mountain tops once again.

Don’t forget, the 2021 Gem State ride to Challis Hot Springs is 

coming July 17th.  There are many different roads to get there, 

each providing its own unique scenery and experiences for your 

enjoyment.

Also, Kamiah and the Idaho District Rally is drawing nearer.  

Available spaces are becoming fewer, so get yours reserved soon.  

Lolo Pass and Highway 12 are always a good ride, and there will 

be others, while you’re there, for you to enjoy.  Mark August 13th-

15th on your calendar, and we hope to see you there.

As always, ride safe and keep the shiny side up!

Dave Hanna, GWRRA Idaho District Ride Coordinator
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Dave Hanna

Idaho District Ride Coordinator

daveuncledave@hotmail.com
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From the Desk of 

Idaho Chapter E Director

GWRRA IDE

April 2021 Newsletter

Hello Spring!!!  March showed us her tricks, with melting 

snow, sunny skies, and even allowed a few to ride; but here 

we are, March 21st and Mother Nature has done her worst; 

woke up to snow and sunny skies, so a ride today met its 

demise; so maybe April will once again, tempt us out and 

make amends.

We’re looking forward to April in Chapter E, with 

vaccinations getting in more arms, we hope we’ll be able to 

see a few more of our members out and about.  

Speaking of members, I’d like to thank a couple for their 

friendship and the fun times they brought to us here in 

Eastern Idaho.  Richard and Carol Huff have left us and 

moved on to Wyoming to be near family.  We will truly miss 

them and wish them well in their new adventures.  We’d 

also like to welcome a couple new members, Andy and 

Diana Measures, coming our way from the Boise area.  

Hopefully April will melt things off and once again let us 

stretch our legs and get out in the fresh air on two wheels.  

Ride safe and keep the shiny side up.

Dave and Leslie Hanna, CD, GWRRA IDE



A Note from Annie Piper ID-H

I was asked to write a short note from the Idaho 
District Newsletter….Well here goes:

As with everyone else, not a lot going on yet here in Coeur d’Alene and 
surrounding area. Seems ole’ man winter wants to hang around up here. 
Darn. Just when you get a taste of almost 60 and thinking about riding 
for a bit, the clouds come over and the grapple comes down.

Our Chapter is slowly coming back on board. Heck, we even saw Don 
and Sharon Weber at our last meeting. What a wonderful surprise! 
Everyone got caught up and told each other what was going on with 
them and who got new-to-them rides for this season. Everyone seemed to 
have a good time as there was a lot of laughter going on.

We have members that want to take the cpr/first aid class. I am still 
working on the Hauser Lake Fire Department to get that done again.

Still working on getting are members active and wanting to go to Rides 
and Rally’s this summer.

Ride Safe Everyone! Spring is Around the Corner! 

Annie ID-H Chapter 

Alex & Ann Piper

Your Friendly CD’s

Idaho “H”
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From the Desk of 

Idaho Chapter H Director





Idaho Chapter T Director 
Ride to Swan Falls Dam

April 2021                                                                                               Page 13


